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Jigsaw 
 

Today we are 
celebrating 
everyone’s 
amazing 

achievements 
this year! 

On Tuesday we held an open afternoon in school so 
children could share their work from the year with 
parents. We hope you are as pleased as we are with 
everyone’s hard work this year. 

Today we are saying goodbye to our Year 2 
children as they move on to their new schools.  
Mrs Povey, Miss Haslam and Miss Carpenter are also leaving 
us and we wish them all the best for the future. 
You may have noticed a few things moving round in school this 
week. During the holidays some alterations are being made to 
the main entrance area so the office can be moved to a 
better location. Breakfast Club has already moved to what 
until this week was the staffroom and is much 
easier to access from the front door.  

We hope everyone has an enjoyable and happy summer break 
and we look forward to being back in September and 
welcoming new children to nursery and school. 

 

Tuesday 3rd 
September 
Back to 

school and 
nursery 

September 
Going Home 

 

Year 2 (Class 1&2) and 
Year 1 (Class 3 & 4) - 
collected from their 
playground doors.  
 

Reception (Class 5&6) - 
collected from the 
bottom doors (from 
Mon 10th) 
 

Younger children will join 
older brothers and sisters 

to go home. In order to 
keep your child safe, 
please notify school 

immediately if there is a 
change in the person 
collecting your child.  

Attendance 
 

Thank you to everyone who has 
ensured their child attends school 

every day. We are finishing the 
year at 93.12% which is 

significantly below the national 
average of 96%. We will be in 
touch in September to let you 

know how we are going to work to 
improve attendance across school.  

Attendance rates for each class 
this year— 

Class 1—93.94% 
Class 2—94.53% 
Class 3—90.48% 
Class 4—93.19% 
Class 5—92.59% 
Class 6—93.62% 

Space Chase Summer Reading Challenge 
Grab your space suit and take a giant leap into 

the library this summer! Taking part in the 
Summer Reading Challenge is simple – when 
your summer holidays start, you can sign up 

for free at your local library. You’ll receive your very own 
Space Chase mission folder to get you started. Read six library 
books (or more!) over the holidays to collect special stickers to 

add to your folder. Collect all the stickers to find the aliens, 
save the missing books and complete the Challenge. 

Breakfast Club @  
Donnington Wood  
Infant School 

7:45—8:45  
 

Breakfast Club will run every 
morning in school starting from the 
first day of term. Breakfast Club 

has a new location 
in the old staff 

room. 
The cost will stay 

at £2 per day. 
Money for 

Breakfast Club must be paid before 
your child attends (either to the 

school office or on the day to 
staff). If money is not paid then 

your child’s place will be cancelled.  

 

Holiday dates 
for  

2019-20 
on the 
back 
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